
Conference 
with Oil and 

Gas Producing 
Counties 

November 30, 2011 
Mandan, ND 

Special Thanks 

Sponsors 
ND Insurance Reserve Fund – Breaks 

ND Association of Oil and Gas Producing 
Counties – Lunch 

Speakers 
• Francis Ziegler 

• Dan Brosz 

• Bryon Fuchs 

• Russ Huotari 

• Steve Monlux 

• Gary Brennan 

• Al Heiser 

• Pete Wirtzfeld 

• John Sauber 

• Mike Greer 

• Mike Zimmerman 

• Dennis Nelson 

North Dakota State University does not discriminate on 
the basis of age, color, disability, gender 
expression/identity, genetic information, marital status, 
national origin, public assistance status, sex, sexual 
orientation, status as a U.S. veteran., race or religion. 
Direct inquiries to the Vice President for Equity, Diversity 
and Global Outreach, 205 Old Main, (701) 231-7708. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

Event Schedule 
8:00-9:00  A.M.  Opening Remarks – LTAP partnership, 
special legislative session update, ER update, safety remarks, 
misc. – Francis Ziegler, NDDOT Director and Dan Brosz, 
President of ND Association of Oil & Gas Producing Counties 

9 :00-10:00  A.M.  Oil Fund Allocation Update: Changes, 
fund status update, misc. – Bryon Fuchs, NDDOT Local 
Government Division 

10:00-10:15  A.M.  Break (Sponsored by NDIRF) 

10:15-11:00  A.M.  Survey Results & Discussion: What did 
we hear from you? – Darcy Rosendahl, NDLTAP Program 
Manager 

11:00-12:00  A.M.   Truck Size and Weight: Can bigger be 
better? – Darcy Rosendahl, NDLTAP 

12:00-1:00  P.M.   Buffet lunch served in the meeting 
room (Sponsored by ND Assoc. of Oil & Gas Producing 
Counties) 

1 :00-3:30  P.M.  Sharing Success Stories: What has been 
tried and what has been a success – Various counties 

3 :30-4:15  P.M.  Discussion on Technical Assistance: 
What can we do to help you? – Darcy Rosendahl, NDLTAP 

4 :15-5:00  P.M.  Open forum – Comments, concerns, 
issues: What are you thinking? – Gary Berreth, NDLTAP 
Director 

Afternoon beverages sponsored by NDIRF 

NDDOT/NDLTAP would like to thank 
you for taking the time to attend 
this valuable conference. 

NDDOT/NDLTAP would also like to 
thank you for your responses to the 
survey that was sent in October. 

Your responses helped give 
guidance for this the development 
of this conference. 

We look forward to working with 
you in the future. 

UGPTI/NDSU 


